
  Marshland Primary Academy 

Marshland Road 

Moorends 

Doncaster DN8 4SB 

    

 

01405 812693  

ML-admin@vennacademy.org 

 

       

 Pioneer Inspire Achieve Collaborate Create  
 
 

 
Dear parents/guardians,   

World Book Day is on Thursday 2nd March. This year we are encouraging children to dress as their 
favourite book characters or alternatively they can come dressed in their pyjamas for the day.   

The Marshland Reading Challenge will be back with a bang… please keep your eyes peeled for more 
details in due course.   

We will be holding a ‘paint a potato’ competition too. At home, children can decorate a potato… it 
could be a character, a setting or an object from a book. All entries need to be brought by Thursday 
2nd March. There will be prizes for the best ones! Please see the attached photo for ideas.  

Thanks for your continued support,  

Mrs Latham (English Lead 

 

 
 



  Marshland Primary Academy 

Marshland Road 

Moorends 

Doncaster DN8 4SB 

    

 

01405 812693  

ML-admin@vennacademy.org 

 

       

 Pioneer Inspire Achieve Collaborate Create  
 
 

 


